We did it! Now please join us as we celebrate Spenard Road...

After more than 20 years of debates, voters approved funding for construction and renovation of Spenard Road from Hillcrest Drive to 30th Avenue. Construction will begin in the spring of 2017 to widen sidewalks, designate cross-walks, build lanes for bicycles, create community parking and improve public transportation amenities.

Please join us from 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm, Wednesday, May 4 for the regular business meeting of the Spenard Community Council then stick around for cake and coffee to celebrate this exciting project with the folks like you who helped make it possible. Meet your neighbors, talk about the neighborhood and join us in recognizing what has been a long effort to make Spenard safer for pedestrians and more friendly to businesses.

